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Thank you so much for your prayers and support for our recent mission trip to Ghana, West Africa. It really went 

well! After arriving in Accra, the capital, the day following, we traveled NE to Wenchi , where in a nearby vil-

lage at a High School compound, we had our 8th Annual Bible Believers Conference. We had 3 classes in the 

morning and 3 classes in the afternoon on Faith, Stewardship, and Spiritual Growth. It was a great conference 

with around 250 in attendance and many attendants said they really got a lot of help! On Saturday evening of the 

Conference we had a communion service with them. Many, who experienced this for the very first time! We also 

had a Baptism service on Sunday evening and Baptized 16 new converts! Praise God!     
 

We then traveled to the far North West of the country and visited one of the first churches Pastor Emmanuel 

Ameyaw helped start over 10 years ago, Glory Land Baptist Church. Had a very blessed service with them and 

tried to encourage them in the ministry! On the way back going South, we stopped by another Baptist Church, 

whose Pastor attended the Conference, and had a special service with them! We preached on “putting your Faith 

in God, not religion”. There were some Muslim men who attended the service and they all said they were 

touched by the Word of God! Pray for them!  
 

We also had the privilege to do some training sessions with some pastors who will be teaching in a New Bible 

Institute starting, God willing, in May in the Wenchi area. We helped train these men on how to start this new 

Bible Institute and the curriculum to be used and what is required of the students. We strongly believe in the 

pattern that 2 Timothy 2:2 gives us:  “ And the things that thou hast heard of me among many 

witnesses, the same commit thou to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others 
also.” We desire to help train pastors who will also help train other pastors!  
 

We also had the privilege to do some evangelistic meetings in a few villages. While there, we saw 32 souls come 

to know the Lord! Praise God!  The last Sunday there, we preached in a large church with over 250 in attendance 

and had a great service! It’s such a joy to serve the Lord and have just a small part in seeing the ‘Great Commis-

sion’ fulfilled in these last days! Thank you again for your support for this ministry in Africa!  “Thanks, be unto 

God for his Unspeakable Gift”. 

 

God Bless, Brother Keith Phelps 

Pastor of Maple Grove Baptist Church, FBHM African Director  

 

P.S. I am also enclosing a few pictures of this trip! If your church would like for me to come by and give a short 

presentation on this trip, please contact me at: 828-244-2013 or keithinncusa@gmail.com.  
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